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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Musical arrangements: discussion paper 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks EURIG for preparing this discussion paper. Topics mentioned in this paper are 
interesting and need further discussion. The suggested revisions are detailed. We can imagine 
putting the suggested revisions in an alternative rule. In general we think that an adaptation of a 
work should be connected with the work in any case. 
 
 


